
The Arlington Bike Advisory Committee invites you to: 

Crossing Lynn Street and Lee Highway: How Can We 
Make It Safer for Cyclists and Pedestrians? 

On Monday, September 12, 2011, the Arlington Bicycle Advisory 
Committee (ABAC) will host a short site visit and discussion about 
one of Arlington’s most problematic intersections.  Join us afterwards 
at the nearby Continental lounge for drinks and a chance to learn 
more about the ABAC and how you can help make Arlington a better 
place for cyclists. 

 

                                                         

                         
 

What: Site visit to the intersection of Lee Highway, the Custis Trail, 
and Lynn Street.  Arlington County staff will be on hand to explain 
and discuss future plans to improve the intersection.  

Who: Everyone!  Especially cyclists, pedestrians, cyclist wannabes, 
planners and drivers who want to understand why this intersection is 
so challenging. 

When & Where: Monday, September 12, 2011 ~ 6:30 PM at 
Gateway Park.  Meet at the northeast corner of the park.  Around 
7:15 we’ll move to the Continental (across Lee Highway at North 
Moore Street). 

For more info about this meeting, contact Mark Blacknell, chair of the 
Arlington Bicycle Advisory Committee, at mb@blacknell.com.  For 
general information about cycling in Arlington, visit BikeArlington.com 


